
Statesville CountryStatesville Country  

Club InsiderClub Insider

TheThe

Issue 12Issue 12 January/February 2021January/February 2021



Statesville Country Club Newsletter

Contact List . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .2

Club News. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .3

Golf  & Grounds. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .4-5

Culinary. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .6

Front of  House. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .7

Fitness. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . 12

Tennis. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . 13

Employee Spotlight. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . 14

Word at the Club. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . 15

Calendar of  Events. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . 16-19

2 • January/February Newsletter 2021

W e l c o m e  t o  t h e  

TABLE OF CONTENTS
WWW.STATESVILLECC.COM

STAY CONNECTED

Follow us on social  media for
weekly dinner specials ,  pictures,
information about events,  and all
the latest from the Club.

@statesville_cc@statesvillecc @StatesvilleCC

RESERVATIONS

Make reservations for dinner by
calling extension 107 or visiting
www.statesvillecc.com to view
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C l u b  N e w s . . .

A Message From The

Assistant General Manager

Members,  

This might be the most exciting HAPPY NEW YEAR  Newsletter
article I  have ever written! 2020 was a very,  very difficult  year for
many of us.  Covid-19 took its  toll  on family,  friends,  and loved ones

over the last  year.  In addition,  many have seen the effects from an economic standpoint,
and the impact it  has had on small  businesses.  With that said,  we are very grateful for
all  of your continued support of the Statesville Country Club  through this pandemic.
Our team has and will  continue to work to make The Club a safe place for you and your
family to spend your free time.  Our goal ,  as always,  is  to provide a safe,  fun environment
to create long-lasting memories.

Planning for 2021,  amidst the Covid-19 pandemic,  has been challenging to say the least .  In
September when we started our conversations on what the new year would look like,  I
challenged our Department Heads to get creative,  and think outside the box! We have
committed to keeping some of your family favorites such as Brunch and Taco/Burger
Night and adding in new events l ike our new Concert Series and Outdoor Bonfire ,  al l
while keeping in mind the current Covid restrictions and regulations.  We hope you will
enjoy a few of our old/revised events as well  as some new ones in the coming year!  

Being new to the team, Interim Director of  Golf ,  Andy Zachowicz has been hard to work
preparing your 2021 Member Golf Handbook.  We are very excited to unveil  this piece
to our members this January.  The handbook will  be a summary of all  things Golf  at  SCC!
From rules and regulations to the 2021 Member Tournament schedule,  this handbook will
have everything you need to know! Andy has also brought back member favorite
tournaments l ike the Turkey Shootout but will  also be introducing new events l ike our
very first Drive,  Chip & Putt contest!  We’re eager and excited to see the game of golf
continue to grow in 2021.  

Last but certainly not least,  on behalf of the entire staff here at Statesville Country
Club, THANK YOU for your very generous donations to the Employee Holiday Fund.
It  is  wonderful to see how kind our Members are,  even during a time like we are in today!
Here’s to a wonderful ,  healthy,  and safe 2021!  

Kind Regards,  

Bria Argrett
Assistant General Manager
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Members,  

First  and foremost,  I  want to thank all  of  the members,  guests,  and
even our wonderful Statesville Country Club staff  who have stopped by
the Golf  Shop,  called me directly,  or have gone out of  their way to

welcome me to Statesville Country Club.  I  am truly blessed to be here and have felt
extremely welcomed to the Statesville family  and I  look forward to serving you and
making your experience here as best as I  can.  My door is  always open,  and I  love new
ideas,  suggestions,  or needs the club may have so do not hesitate to reach out!

I  am very excited about what 2021 holds!  As hopefully you have seen and heard by
now, the 2021 Golf  Handbook is  ready.  If  you haven’t  done so already,  please stop by the
club and pick up a copy as it  contains all  of  the information for the 2021 season.  All  of  the
events and their details  are included in there so you can plan out your year and make sure
you don’t  miss the events you want to play in!

New to 2021 will  be the elimination of the Tournament Package and the inclusion of
a Hole-In-One program.  All  members,  regardless of  when they become a member,  are
automatically enrolled in the program. Every time a member makes a qualifying hole-in-
one,  all  golf  members will  be billed $5.  The proceeds will  go to a Framed Flag for the lucky
individual making the hole-in-one,  and the remaining balance will  be issued to the player
to use for Golf  Shop Merchandise and may be used towards Food & Beverage to help cover
the cost of  that pricey bar tab you’re sure to get!  You may opt-out of  the program, so
please let  me know if  you would like to not be included in the program. Please note,  once
you opt-out,  you are no longer eligible for any of our hole-in-one prizes.  

Our first event of the year will  be the Touchdown Tournament on Saturday,
February 6th.   This year,  it ’s  a 4 players Captain’s Choice open to all  members & your
guests.  Chili  and Corn Bread will  be ready for you after play in the Dining Room to help
warm you up! Sign up in the Golf Shop!!

Thank you all  for your support and I  look forward to a great 2021 Season!!

Andy Zachowicz
Interim Director of Golf

From The Golf Shop
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Hello Members,  

Before starting to write this article,  I  went back and looked at what I
wrote this time last  year.  One of the last  comments I  made was,
“2020 at Statesville Country Club will  be a year to remember!”

I  could not have said any truer words,  but I  did not mean them towards COVID-19! We
were about to go into our first  full  growing season with TifEagle Bermuda greens and the
season was looking bright.  The best part about 2020 is  that COVID-19 did not affect the
grass whatsoever,  and honestly increased the number of rounds played at SCC  I
believe.  The maintenance staff  did however have to cut hours and we did our best to
present a product the members could be proud of .  I  think,  for the most part ,  the staff did
a great job!  
 
With 2020 now in the past ,  what is  in store for 2021? For me, it  is even higher
expectations than any year previous.  I  have set up a budget with more fertil izer,  more
staff ,  and hopefully the purchase of  some new equipment.  With these three key aspects,  I
believe we can have SCC looking the best it  ever has!  We will  have COVID-19 in the back of
our minds but playing golf  will  be an escape from that.  Members and guests will  be able
to arrive on property,  go out and enjoy a round of golf on a course with pristine
conditions ,  and then be able to eat a delicious meal with your beverage of  choice
afterward.
 
In conclusion,  I  would like to thank each and every one of you for supporting SCC
this past year  and continuing to sti l l  come to the club and enjoy what we had to offer.  I
hope everyone had a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year!  I  look forward to
seeing you in 2021 and what is  in store for SCC! Until  then,  may all  your drives go
straight,  your approach shots find the green,  and your putts find the bottom of the cup!

Thank you once again for all  your support!
 
Shane Harrelson
Director of Grounds

From The Greens & Ground
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Members,  

Wow! What a year it  has been!  I  think I  can speak for all  of  us here
at the Statesville County Club when I  say that we really appreciate

each one of you,  for your support through this past year.  I  hope that you are all  staying
safe,  healthy,  and finding ways to stay connected with your loved ones during this
unprecedented time.  Though this year has been challenging for us all ,  it  is important to
remain positive and shed light on all  that we are blessed with.  Our thoughts are with
you all  as we work to navigate our new reality.

Please rest assured knowing that every member of our Statesville Country Club culinary
team is working diligently to maintain a safe environment for our members and guests.
We are working to improve in all  areas to create a better experience in our restaurant and
Clubhouse.  Please be on the lookout for some exciting things that our team has been
working hard on for you all  to enjoy throughout the next year!  Your feedback and
requests are always appreciated.

A new year means a brand new bar menu!  We have worked really hard to add new,
tasty dishes to the menu, as well  as keep some member favorites,  to accommodate
everyone’s wishes.  In addition to a new menu, January and February are fi l led with some
pretty exciting new events!  On January 22nd,  we’l l  be hosting an exclusive Whiskey
Dinner that will  be l imited to the first  24 people!  On February 12th we will  have Oyster
Roast Night with oysters available for purchase by the dozen then you can take your
oysters to the shucking table and the rest will  be served family-style.  
I  hope you are as excited as we are!

Thank you again for your continuous love and support.  Happy Holidays from the SCC
family to yours!

Luis Varela
Executive Chef

From The Executive Chef
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Hello SCC Members!

My name is Zach Leaming and I  am the new Banquets Manager
here at SCC.  I  started in early October 2020 and am eager to get to
planning and jumping into the club.  Please don’t  hesitate to

introduce yourselves if  you see me around, as I  would love to meet everyone!  

As we all  know COVID-19 has put a major damper on everyone’s plans for 2020,  ours here
at the club as well .  As a team, we have really put our heads to the drawing board to
continue to plan new and exciting events and offering great lunch and dinner options.
Chef Luis puts together fantastic Family Meals every Tuesday,  our Head Bartender
Chrisa has come up with some fantastic drink specials  for our dining rooms,  and Kali
is  planning several  great COVID friendly events for all  ages this upcoming year.  Please
continue to take advantage of  our Curb Side to-go for lunch and dinner and continue to
make those reservations for our COVID-friendly Dining room. 
 
 Just a reminder,  the clubhouse will  be closed from January 2nd – January 8th this year.
Be on the lookout for our fun January & February Member events once we re-open.  Chef is
preparing some great burgers for our Gourmet Burger night on January 12th.  We are
planning a Whiskey Dinner on January 22nd ,  a  romantic and intimate setting with a
full  4-course meal and a Whiskey cocktail  to match! Rounding out January we will  have
BJ Stockton’s Magic Show for our Thirsty Thursday on January 28th  and we will  be
restarting our Sunday Brunch on January 31st .  In February, we will  be restarting the
First Friday Childcare!  Taco Tuesday will  be February 9th,  and Thirsty Thursday will  be
on the 25th.  I  hope everyone is  looking forward to the much-anticipated Oyster Roast
because it  is happening COVID Style on February 12th, 2021! 
 
Saving the best for last  here,  the Bar Lounge and Dining Room have been seeing great
numbers lately and we continue to urge everyone to eat with their favorite Country Club!
Whether it  be getting some take out or coming for a nice romantic dinner,  we have a
lunch and dinner option for all!  As a Food and Beverage team we are looking to get some
new beers and wines in for our dining room so please,  please,  please don’t  be afraid to
throw out some recommendations to us that you think the other members would like!
 
Thanks and Best Wishes,

Zach Leaming
Banquets Manager

From The Banquet Manager
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A Statesville native,  Amanda has always loved her
hometown and currently resides in Statesville
with her fiancé.  She graduated from Statesville
Senior High School in 2000 and attended Lees
McRae College on a softball  scholarship.  Upon an
opportunity to become a Bear at Lenoir-Rhyne
College,  she transferred and pursued her softball
passion and graduated with a Bachelor of  Arts in
Business Management.  Amanda has an extensive
background in fitness,  training athletes,  f inance,
logistics,  daily operations,  and dance education.  

Alongside Laura Hanson,  owner of  Statesville
Dance & Performing Arts,  they opened
Statesville’s  newest dance studio in June of 2020
located on Greenbriar Road after building a
successful program at the Statesville Family
YMCA from 2015-2020.   The studio offers
instruction in Ballet ,  Tap,  Jazz,  Hip Hop,  Lyrical ,
POM, and Acrobatic Arts® for ages 3 to adult .  

She became a l icensed Personal Trainer through
AFAA (Aerobics and Fitness Association of
America) in 2012 and keeps current on all  f itness
classes,  regimens,  and the latest ways to improve
one’s self-care.  Amanda hopes to bring to the
Statesville Country Club classes in dance fitness,
weight training,  functional training,  and
personal training.   Amanda has training in all
levels of  f itness from children,  helping gain
functionality in everyday life tasks,  as well  as
senior citizens classes l ike Silver Sneakers and
Chair Yoga.  

Amanda is  excited to be a part of  the Statesville
Country Club and is  ready to offer exciting new
ways to enhance your fitness.  Whether it  be in
the comfort of  your own home, or at  the fitness
center!

From The Fitness Center

Amanda Troutman Kat Viger

Kat Viger has worked in the fitness industry for
more than 25 years and holds a Bachelors in
Health Administration.  She is  a Certified Personal
Trainer through The National Academy of Sports
Medicine with a Specialization both in Corrective
Exercise and Fitness Nutrition.  She is  also a
Certified Behavioral  Change Specialist  and a Life
Coach.  Kat has worked alongside physical  and
massage therapists learned hands-on
rehabilitation techniques and the art of
Myofascial  Release/Trigger Point Release.  

Kat has vast experience developing personalized
fitness and nutrition programs for all  age groups
and fitness levels .  She approaches her work with
a high level  of  initiative,  reliability,  empathy,
and determination.  Everyone's body and mind are
unique and she believes they should be
approached and trained accordingly.  Her
philosophy is  to make exercise as fun,  efficient,
safe,  and effective as possible.  She teaches how to
make health and fitness both a mind and body
connection,  an ultimate healthy lifestyle attitude
that produces amazing results in mobility,
strength,  fat  loss,  and chronic pain control .

Contact Kat for complimentary movement
analysis and find out how you can finally reach
those health and fitness goals that have yet to
come to pass.  The time is  now, make your health
a priority!
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Hello SCC Members!

I  am Billy Holland your new Tennis Professional!  I  played tennis at
Barber-Scotia College in 1995.  This is  my 27th year teaching tennis

as I  spent over 15 years as Junior Development Director for Randy Pate who together went
on to win over 600 state titles,  over 200 southern titles,  and over 20 national titles.  As
part of  the Pate Academy, 80% of our students were offered tennis scholarships from
division 1  and division 2 programs.  I  have a beautiful  4-year-old daughter,  Bella Claire.

Tennis adult  lessons are sti l l  being offered on Tuesday and Thursday night from 6:00pm
until  7:00pm, starting earlier due to frigid temperatures.  Saturday morning from 11:00am
until  12:30pm. If  you're not playing any tennis in the winter months,  to stay active,
incorporate stretching,  treadmill ,  and home gym exercises!  Be sure to go and see our new
fitness instructors,  Kat and Amanda,  for some personalized stretching and workout
sessions that can help your tennis game! For junior tennis lessons call  please call  me at
(704) 223-4562 or reach out to bllyhllnd@yahoo.com.

Thank you so much,

Billy Holland
Tennis Director

From The Tennis Professional



I ’m sure by now most of  you have seen Payton
around the club! Payton has been working for
Statesville for over a year now, working in the Golf
(both in the shop and on the cart staff!) ,  Banquet,
and Pool departments.  

Payton was born and raised in Statesville and is
currently going to West Iredell  High School and also
doing some college courses through Mitchell  College.   
She already has her CNA license and is  striving to
become a Nurse.  There is  no doubt she will  get there
with her strong work ethic,  organizational abilities,
and teamwork skills!  

Next time you see Payton around, you should
definitely strike up a conversation with Payton and
get to know her a l ittle bit  better!   She’s a bright
young woman with a great future ahead of her!

Joél  started with SCC in early September and is  a
proud member of our Banquet team. He is  19 years
old,  and the youngest of  3 siblings.  Joel  is  a
Sophomore at Catawba Valley Community College,
currently in pursuit  of  an associate degree in science
so he can transfer to UNC Charlotte to study
Mechanical  Engineering.  Joél ’s  end goal after
graduation from UNC Charlotte is  to enlist  in the
United States Air Force in their officer training
school.  He wants to become a fighter pilot ,  with his
dream of operating an F-35 Lighting.
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Employee Spotlights

Payton Kendrick

Joél Marquez
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Our experience was AMAZING with the Statesville Country Club venue. It was gorgeous and

the perfect scenery. Not to mention Kali, our day-of coordinator, was so sweet and so helpful.

She made the planning and day-of experience SO STRESS-FREE. I would recommend this

place 10/10!

~Elizabeth, Wedding on 10/11/2020

With Covid being a downer for most of the year, Sallie has worked

very hard and done an amazing job planning and executing

decorations around the club.  Everything from pumpkins, haybale

golf carts, wreaths, Nutcrackers, and Christmas trees! She has

thought about what will make people feel good during this time. 

 Sallie has brought smiles and laughter to people in a time when it

has been much needed!

___Selfless ___Helpful ___Ingenuity ___Noteworthy ___Exceptional

Word at the Club...

"

"

Visited right after a tropical storm blew thru and wreaked havoc on the neighborhood. The

course was beautiful, well-drained, and showed how well they care for guests. Bravo!

~Frank Parro, Participated in the Boys & Girl Club Tournament on 10/30/2020

" "

Sallie Garner 

...And the S.H.I.N.E. Award Goes To...



A member favorite event

and always a huge success!

Make reservations soon

because you don't want to

miss out on the amazing

burgers Chef Luis has

created! Place your order by

4:30 for to-gos!

This years Whiskey Dinner

will feature specialty

cocktails paired with

delicious foods that are sure

to warm you up!

Reservations are exclusive to

the first 24 people to allow

for social distancing. 

Call extension 102 to RSVP!
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In January

E v e n t s . . .

Tuesday, January 12th

5:30pm-8:30pm

Gourmet Burger Night

Friday, January 22nd

6:00pm-8:00pm

Whiskey Dinner

Sunday, January 31st

11:30am-2:00pm

Sunday Brunch

Come on out for a great

Sunday Brunch! A true

tradition here at SCC is sure

to impress! All food will be

served by the staff to keep

everyone safe.

Make reservations by 

calling extension 102!

Limited to 6 people per table

and spacing 6 feet apart.

"The secret of change is to"The secret of change is to
focus all of your energy,focus all of your energy,

not on fighting the old, butnot on fighting the old, but
on building the new."on building the new."

~Socrates~Socrates
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January 2021

1 2

Weekly Dinner Specials Debut Social Event Golf Event Tennis Event

Fitness EventFirst Friday Free Childcare

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday

8 93 4 5 6 7

15 1610 11 12 13 14

22 2317 18 19 20 21

29 3024 25 26 27 28

31

Clubhouse

CLOSED

Clubhouse

CLOSED

Clubhouse

CLOSED

Clubhouse

CLOSED

Clubhouse

CLOSED

Clubhouse

CLOSED

Clubhouse

CLOSED

NEW

Bar Menu

Debuts
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A member favorite event

and always a huge success!

Make reservations soon

because you don't want to

miss out on the amazing

tacos Chef Luis has created!

ANOTHER  favorite event

but a little different this

year! Oysters will be

available for purchase by

the dozen then you can take

your oysters to the shucking

table and the rest will be

served family style! As

always there will be live

music! Limited reservations

due to social distancing!

RSVP by February 9th!

In February

E v e n t s . . .

Tuesday, February 9th

5:30pm-8:30pm

Taco Tuesday

Friday, February 12th

6:00pm-9:00pm

Oyster Roast

Wednesday, 

February 17th

6:30pm-8:30pm

Cooking with Chef

Sign up for a cooking lesson

with Chef Luis as I'm sure

you'll learn something new!

Have a great time with a

small group of other

members while being

distanced and safe!

Reservations are limited to

the first 14 people.

Event will be held in the

ballroom.

"You always gain by"You always gain by
giving love."giving love."
~Reese Witherspoon ~Reese Witherspoon 
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February 2021

1 2

Weekly Dinner Specials Debut Social Event Golf Event Tennis Event

Fitness EventFirst Friday Free Childcare

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday

8 9

3 4 5 6

7

15 16

10 11 12 13

14

22 23

17 18 19 20

21 24 25 26 27

28
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Membership SalesMembership Sales

(704) 873-7240 x 111
membership@statesvillecc.com

Appointments Preferred

Golf ShopGolf Shop

(704) 873-7240 x 104
golfshop@statesvillecc.com

Tuesday-Sunday:
8:30am-5:00pm

Events & Catering ServicesEvents & Catering Services

(704) 873-7240 x 102
events@statesvillecc.com

Tuesday-Friday:
9:00am-4:00pm

Statement InquiresStatement Inquires

(704) 873-7240 x 101
accounting@statesvillecc.com

Tuesday-Friday:
9:00am-4:00pm

Dining Room/Bar LoungeDining Room/Bar Lounge

(704) 873-7240 x 107
Tuesday-Friday:
11:00am-8:30pm

Saturday:
8:00am-6:00pm

Sunday:
11:00am-6:00pm

*Changes Seasonally*

Fitness CenterFitness Center

(704) 873-7240 x 110
fitness@statesvillecc.com

Monday:
6:00am-5:30pm
Tuesday-Friday:
6:00am-8:30pm

Saturday & Sunday:
7:00am-6:00pm

*Changes Seasonally*

Aquatic Center (Seasonal)Aquatic Center (Seasonal)

(704) 873-7240 ext. 113
Tuesday -Sunday:
11:00pm-8:00pm

*Evaluated Annually*

Statesville Country ClubStatesville Country Club

Driving Range & Putting GreenDriving Range & Putting Green

Daylight Savings Begins
Tuesday-Sunday:
7:30am-7:00pm

Daylight Savings Ends
Tuesday-Sunday:
8:30am-5:00pm


